
 

I-75 Northbound Rest Area 
Reconstruction 
from north of C.R. 484 to south of S.R. 200 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 438562-1 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

04-12-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion spring 2022 $      3.3 million** 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded: early 2023 $       19.5 million 

Marion County 

CFLRoads.com 

 

Megan Owens 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5140 
Megan.Owens@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

* subject to change  ** design funding for northbound and southbound rest areas 

Project Description 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is designing plans to upgrade the northbound 
Interstate 75 (I-75) rest area in Marion County. The purpose of the project is to update the facility to 
better serve travelers.  
 
The rest area will be reconstructed 
to bring the building up to current 
standards. The project will also 
construct additional picnic shelters 
and an area for pets, as well as a 
maintenance shed. 
 
Parking capacity will be increased 
for passenger vehicles, recreational 
vehicles, and trucks. The design will 
also accommodate future parking 
expansion. 
 
The project will include coordination 
with Marion County Utilities to 
reconstruct water and wastewater 
systems at the facility as well. 
 
The FPID number for this project includes the design for both the northbound and the southbound 
rest areas. The cost listed for design in the chart below includes both rest areas. Construction of 
the rest areas will be completed and funded separately. Currently, construction for the northbound 
rest area is funded in 2023. The Department is still seeking funding for the construction of the 
southbound rest area. 

Project Location 


